
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 T4 Civic Hall- Citizenship Celebration 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

On Thursday 26th April, T5 will be attending a Citizenship Project Celebration event at the Civic Hall,                 

They will be leaving school at 12.45pm and will return for 3.30pm.  

Please ensure your child is wearing full uniform, appropriate footwear and a waterproof coat. 

 

Thank you for your support 

Yours Sincerely 

Mr Evans 

 

 

 


